
 

 

May 2022 - Barry, HelloFresh 

 

Barry had been out of work for approximately 6 months and had extensive working history in 
warehouse settings and had also worked long service as an industrial cleaner.  

 

He was keen to go back to work and ideally wanted a warehouse job of some description, he did 
specify he would prefer permanent work Monday - Friday roles with regular shift patterns rather 
than erratic hours.  

 

Derby Jobs Weekly provided Barry with the full time opportunity for employment through 
HelloFresh. Barry was signposted to Derby Jobs Weekly through The JETS Programme through 
Shannon his work coach with Reed in Partnership. Barry was only on programme a short time due to 
his dedication to the programme and commitment to finding employment he started work quickly.  

 

Barry commented, "I am really excited to start work and looking forward to a permanent position 
with HelloFresh. Derby Jobs Weekly provides a great resource for jobseekers to get back into 
employment."  

 

If you would like to hear more about the HelloFresh roles email employmentandskills@derby.gov.uk  

https://www.derby.gov.uk/media/derbycitycouncil/content/documents/jobsandcareers/derbyjobsweekly/derby-jobs-success-barry-helloFresh.pdf
mailto:employmentandskills@derby.gov.uk

